



Headteacher: Mr N. Coleman B.A. Hons NPQH

'Rich opportunities and memorable experiences'

Birchwood Avenue Dordon Tamworth Staffordshire B78 1QU

Telephone: 01827 892913 Email: admin2619@welearn365.com Website: www.birchwoodprimaryschool.com















4th October 2021





Dear Parents/Carers

Non-uniform and hat day: Friday 8th October 2021

Our School council have had a busy few weeks to the start of the year and have chosen to support our local branch of the MIND charity, the Coventry and Warwickshire branch, as our new chosen charity for the year. This is a charity that supports and promotes the importance of mental wellbeing. The #hatsonformentalhealth campaign has been launched today and will run up to World Mental Health day.

We would like to have our first fundraising opportunity to support this campaign this Friday, the 8th October. For a donation of £1, either in cash on the day or through parent pay, we would like to encourage children to come to school wearing non uniform plus a hat. The hat is to signify our minds and the importance of looking after it. Hats can be woolly, for the sunshine, homemade...whatever takes your fancy. We hope people enjoy the school council's first fundraiser and we look forward to seeing the school community in a variety of hats!!

Thank you very much for your support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Hill

Mrs G Hill School Council Co-ordinator

















